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NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF TENDER

Notice is hereby given to all prospective service providers/bidders/tenderers that the following bid has been
cancelled:

BIDNO.:  BID 1252/2024-F: APPOINTMENT OF A PANEL OF SERVICE PROVIDERS TO ASSIST THE
KWAZULU-NATAL PROVINCIAL TREASURY (MUNICIPAL FINANCE MANAGEMENT
PROGRAMME) TO FULFIL ITS OBLIGATIONS IN TERMS OF THE MUNICIPAL FINANCE
MANAGEMENT ACT, 2003 (MFMA) BY PROVIDING SERVICES ON AN “AS AND WHEN
REQUIRED” BASIS FOR A PERIOD OF THIRTY-SIX MONTHS.

The above-mentioned bid was advertised on the 03 September 2024. The bid has been cancelled and would be re-
advertised in due course as the Department is in the process to review the specification.

Should you have any queries, please contact the Financial Management: Supply Chain Management (SCM) on (033)

897 4440/ 4235. W



